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I am against in-person voting as the standard method for conducting an election.  As 

long as proper identification is required for voter registration, requiring in person 

voting is not necessary.  There is no evidence that I'm aware of that indicates voter 

fraud is a big problem.   As politicians, spend your time on more useful and critical 

issues.  


